From: To:

Subject: Sample Past Due Notice - FBA Friday,
Date: February 14, 2014 9:01:51 AM

Dear fellow South Florida FBA member,

This is a friendly reminder that your membership is past due. If you have already renewed, thank you! If you still need to renew, make sure to do so before the end of the month to avoid having to re-apply for membership. Just visit our chapter new web page, www.fba-sdfla.org, and click the "Join the FBA" link at the right-hand side of the page to find the "Membership Renewal" link. You can also renew by telephone, at (571) 481-9100. If you need a dues statement, please call or email the FBA Membership Department (at membership@fedbar.org) and request a dues statement by fax.

I also want to thank you for your support and participation. Our chapter would not be the strong and vibrant entity that it is without members like you. We have some exciting events coming up: On February 6, 2014, please join us for "Raising the Bar: A Mindful and Ethical Start for the New Year," which will explore how practicing mindfulness can enhance your career as a practicing lawyer or member of the judiciary and enrich your life. Featured speakers will be Judge Alan Gold, Dr. Amishi Jha, Judge Chris McAliley, Tony Reico of Weiss Serota Helfman Pastoriza Cole & Boniske, and Scott Rogers, founder and director of the Miami Law's Mindfulness in Law Program. For more information and to register, go to: https://sites-bergersingerman.vuturevx.com/7/74/january-2014/invitation2-final.asp?sid=26438a49-5286-4043-a486-95d41c73cbd8.

On February 14–15, 2014, our chapter will sponsor the University of Miami Law Review Symposium, "Leading From Below," which will explore the role and procedural tools of the federal district court judge. The keynote speaker will be the Honorable Jack B. Weinstein. To register, go to: http://lawreview.law.miami.edu/symposium-registration-form/.

Lastly, our always popular Annual Federal Judicial Reception honoring the Federal Judiciary for the United States Court of Appeals for the Eleventh Circuit, the United States District Court for the Southern District of Florida and the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Southern District of Florida will be held at the Hyatt Regency on February 27, 2014. You can purchase tickets go to: http://www.fba-sdfla.org/#levents/vstc4=upcoming-events/vstc3=feb-27---judicial-reception. These are just some of the exciting events that you can expect to enjoy as a continuing member of the FBA. You can see all of our upcoming events, as well as read recaps and see photos from recent events, at our new web page.

On behalf of the Membership Committee of the South Florida Chapter, I thank you and look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,
Stephen Warren
Membership Committee, South Florida Chapter